Building Industry Association
of Fresno/Madera Counties, Inc.

June 8, 2015

Oliver Baines, Council President
Fresno City Hall

2600 Fresno Street

Fresno, CA 93721

RE:  Support of AB 1335 (Atkins)
Dear Council President Baines:

It is my understanding that on June 18 the Fresno City Council will be considering a
resolution to support the Building Homes and Jobs Act (AB 1335 by Assembly Speaker
Atkins).

The Building Industry Association (BIA), along with the California Building Industry
Association and other organizations, supports the passage of AB 1335. This bill is
critical to the establishment of a permanent funding source for affordable housing.
California must increase the supply of homes that are affordable to build a stronger
economy.

The BIA requests that the Fresno City Council go on record in support of this bill.

If you have any question, please call me at 226-5900.

Sincerely, _

-

Michael Prardini
President & CEO
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